
Michael Nearman has put his colleagues in jeopardy--whether he intended to let people with guns into the closed capitol building or 
not.  I am one of his constituents and I do not think he can represent us any more if he is so careless with his colleagues' safety.  He 
also demonstrates a stunning lack of judgment with his actions, but also in his unwillingness to answer for them.  I support his 
removal.


